Dr. Alberto Rex Gonzalez
Div. of Archaeology

U.S. NationallMuseum
Smithsonian Institution
Washington, D.C,

Washington , D.C, , December 10th, 1958

&

Mr. James Mathias
Guggemheim Foundation,

3 Y
New York .

Dear Mr, Mathias:

According with my telephone information, I ha
ve mouved to Washington to work here in the Smithsonian Institution, Dr
Duncan Strong, from Columbisa University agree with this change, Here I
will study some South American colections a2nd will work with Dr, Clifford
Evens , Jr, in charge of those colections,

I have to report to your Institutig
tion, that I request a help from the PAnamerican Union, in order to paid
for the expenses and fees requirement in conextion with my dissertation
to be presented at Columbia University. The Pan American Union granted me
900 dollars. I think that now I will be able to submit that dissertation

for the Ph. D, degree in Anthropology in the last week of February or at

the begining of March, and return to Argentina on end of April,
953 notice my change of address




